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We currently have 8 young ladies who are moving into week 9 of the program after these 
school holidays. 

 
The Girls are thoroughly enjoying themselves and look forward to commencing their 
Certificate II in Skills for Work and Vocational Pathways this year.  Upon return to program, 
the girls will also complete a 2-day intensive barista training course with our Booyah Baristas 
and they will also gain their first aid certificate and white card to assist with their future 
pathways. 

 
Our last cohort saw 8 young ladies’ graduate. All of whom are continuing to engage with our 
community again.  
Where they are now:  
• 3 are at school  
• 1 is doing her Certificate III in primary health services  
• 2 are doing their Certificate III in Hospitality  
• 1 is working in tourism 
• 1 is working in hospitality 
 
One young female from our 2020 cohort is well on her way to graduating Yr 12 this 
September 2022. This young female barely attended school in Yr 8 due to her family life and 
she is one of our biggest success stories.  With the support from Project Booyah and the 
financial assistance from FNQYAF in the purchase of a laptop, this young female is well on 
her way to becoming the first child in her family to complete school and set herself up with a 
bright future. Thank You FNQYAF. 

 
As you can see, 3 our girls have chosen to go back to school but are incorporating the 
traditional education environment with a certificate in further study. This gets them out of 
the classroom and working towards a career of their choice. While other girls choose to 
work full time on further study.  

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Constable Jessie Geary 
Program Coordinator 

Project Booyah Cairns 

27th July 2022 

 


